
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         Date: 22.06.2018 
 

 
 

Corrigendum to  
Notification dtd. 20.06.2018 

 
 
In the Notification dtd. 20.06.2018, applications were invited for admission to UG 

Architecture courses in COMEDK member institutions. The last date for receipt of 

application was notified as 28th June 2018. The field for entering the NATA & JEE 

Paper-2 was designed keeping in view the scorecard format of last year i.e. 2017-

18. However, after going through some of the received applications, it was found 

that NATA has issued score cards with decimals.  

 

Therefore, the application was temporarily disabled on 21st June 2018.The 

application was thereafter made available to candidates on the evening of 21st 

June 2018 after enabling provision for entering decimal value. In view of the above, 

the last date for receipt of application for UG Architecture is extended upto 30th 

June 2018. 

 

Revised Last Date for receipt of Application: 

30th  June 2018 

 

All other terms and conditions prescribed in the notification dtd. 20.06.2018 shall 

prevail. 

 

 

 Sd/- 
 Executive Secretary, COMEDK 


